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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

This Half Terms Value — Friendship 

Dates for 

your Diary 

Weds 11th Dec 

Christmas Fayre 3:30 

All welcome  

Fri 13th Dec             

All children to wear 

school PE kit to 

school on this day 

please. 

Mon 16th Dec      

Year 3 and 4 Christ-

mas Performances. 

2pm and 5pm—see 

letter 

Tues 17th Dec      

Year 5 and 6 Christ-

mas Performances. 

2pm and 5pm—see 

letter 

Wed 18th Dec  

Christmas Lunch for 

pupils and staff—

please see recent 

letter to book. 

Wed 18th Dec   

D and T book look 

drop in after school 

Fri 20th Dec 

Break up for Christ-

mas normal time. 

Wrockers’ Choir visit Barclay Gardens to spread some Christmas Cheer. 

This Wednesday, our wonderful choir had an amazing time singing to the residents of Barclay Gardens Care 
Home. We sang all of the Christmas songs that we have been learning as well as reading Christmas poems. It 
was great to see the joy our children's singing gave to the residents who were tapping their feet and singing 
along. We also gave each resident a Christmas card that children at school had made for them. We hope the 
Barclay Gardens residents have a wonderful Christmas and we will be seeing more of them in the new year. 

This year, we are proud to be taking part in the Rudolph Relay to raise 

money for an invaluable charity: Severn Hospice.  Your child will be com-

ing home with a sponsor form and letter this Friday explaining the event 

and reasons for such a good cause. Link-

ing with our Christian Value: Compassion, 

we ask that you share the QR code with 

your family and friends in order to raise 

as much money as possible for those who 

are in need. Simply scan the QR code or 

complete the sponsor form to make a 

donation.  

Wear a Christmas Accessory Day  

To raise as much money as possible for Severn Hospice, 

we will also be having a ‘wear a Christmas accessory day’ 

on Friday 13th during our 

Rudolph Relay where chil-

dren will be wearing their 

school PE kit.  These   

accessories could range 

from tinsel to Christmas 

socks.  We are asking for 

children to bring in a   

donation of £1 if they 

wish to participate. 

Multiplication and Word of the week Where’s Nala? 

Don’t forget to look for Nala on 

our newsletter. Let the office 

know where you have spotted her 

and put your name and answer 

on a piece of paper and put it in 

the box outside the 

office. The winner this 

week was Khush in  5B 



Brilliant Brownie Badge Awards 

IH has been awarded her Brownies 

Explorer Stage 2 badge, her Adventures badge 

and her Brownie 

Silver Award. She 

needed to achieve 

two skills builders 

to get her silver 

and now she 

needs to get two 

more to get her 

gold. Well done 

and keep up the 

hard work!  

Poppy chose to write this lovely 
poem in her free time ... 

Winter Is Here! 

Winter is here, 

Jack Frost to fear, 

The cold nipping at my toes 

Winter is here, 

Frostbite to fear, 

Having snowball fights with foes. 

Ice-skating through,  

Sledging to do, 

Crunching through the ice. 

Warming by the fire,  

The heat feeling nice 

Playing games together, 

Rolling some dice. 

Heart-warming speeches, 

Puzzles and pieces, 

Music playing, 

Audience swaying, 

Christian’s praying. 

Town folk wanting more and more! 

By Poppy in Year 5 

Attendance 

Artsmark Silver Award 

Well done to all of the staff, chil-

dren and especially our Arts lead-

er Miss Byrne. We received our 

Silver Arts Mark certificate this 

week which we are all very proud 

of. This recognises all of the de-

velopments and hard work that 

has been put into ensuring our 

children have amazing and ex-

citing  experiences and curricu-

lum opportunities to deepen 

their understanding of the arts. 

The Wrockwardine Wood CE 
Junior School “Living life in 
all its fullness” challenge.  

This week’s challenge is to:  

Prepare, cook and share a 
family meal together. 
We would love to see your 
photos please email them to: 
a3129@telford.gov.uk  or  
DoJo to your class teacher.  

We would like to thank you for 

all of your support with reading 

at home – it makes such a differ-

ence to your child’s reading flu-

ency and understanding. Our 

classes have a reward system 

and if your child has 4 signed 

reads per week, they can have 

some free time as a treat! Thank 

you for your support with this, 

we really appreciate it.  

Christmas Post Box 

Our Christmas Post box 

will be open from Mon-

day 9th December.   

Children can post cards 

which will then be deliv-

ered to classes. Please 

ensure they put the 

child's first name and 

class on the envelopes.  Thank you Mrs Perkins 

for the wonderful crocheted topper.  



E Safety Support 


